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4th October 2023          JM/GP 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Music Assembly Wednesday 18th October at 11.45am 
 
 
There will be a music assembly on Wednesday 18th October at 11.45am.  This will be our first 
music assembly since 2019!  The visiting music staff will inform children if they have been 
selected to play and children will have been told by Friday 6th October.  The Orchestra will also be 
playing. 
 
There will be a similar opportunity in the spring term and in the summer term, there will be an 
assembly for the children who learn an instrument out of school.  Details of these assemblies will 
be given nearer the time. 
 
The assembly will begin at 11.45am and will last for around 30 minutes.  The parents/carers of 
those children taking part are invited to attend. 
 
  

Yours sincerely, 
 

DArmoogum  
 
Mr D Armoogum  
Headteacher 
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